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STATE OF WASHINGTON 
 

DEPARTMENT OF LICENSING 
 

PO Box 9020, Olympia, Washington 9850-9020 
 
 

Washington Administrative Code 
Notice of Permanent Rules for 

Chapter 308-10A WAC – Data Sharing.  
 
 
Adoption of: Chapter 308-10A WAC – Data Sharing. 
 
Effective date: These rule changes will become effective 31 days after filing or on 

September 7, 2023. 
 

What are the agency’s reasons for adopting this rule? 
The Department is creating rules to clarify the new law SSB 5152 from the 2021 legislative session, 
specifically its data sharing practices. 
 
Summary of all public comments received on this rule proposal and the agency’s response to those 
comments: 

Comments 
 

Paraphrased Comment  Department Response 
 

Why is the proposed language 
removing access for commercial 
parking operators? Shouldn’t the 
original RCW language be retained in 
the proposed WAC. 

After reviewing the written and oral 
stakeholder feedback, DOL has decided 
to remove the provisions regarding 
restricting access to commercial parking 
operators.  

Will DOL be providing pre-approved 
and identified auditors who meet the 
qualifications set in WAC?  

We will identify auditors who meet the 
qualifications, however, we will not be 
providing their services.  
 
 

 
Multiple written comments were submitted regarding this rule change and there was oral testimony. Each 
of the questions or comments received by the department are included in the summary above.  
 
Changes made to the proposed WAC as a result of public comment: 
DOL will be removing the provisions regarding access restriction for commercial parking operators. 
 


